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Mayor and Members of Council,

We support the concept of minimizing the number of large cell phone towers located along the Islington Avenue Corridor
and will initiate discussions with the cell phone providers presently leasing TRCA land adjacent to the Boyd Conservation
Area workshop and any proposed providers regarding co-location of all providers on one tower.

Regards,

Mike Fenning

Senior Manager, Property Services

CEOQO's Office

Toronto and Region Conservation Authority
tel: 416-661-6600 ext. 5223

cell: 647-501-0411

fax: 416-661-6898

email: mfenning@trca.on.ca
hitp:/fiwww.trca.on.ca
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permanently from your computer system.
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